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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

24.           Favor Catherine  Rodriguez

Eesha  Chakraborty

Shante K Vutheikun

Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Barger,

I am writing to you today to request that you consider reducing the Drumming 
For Your Life Institute Parking Fee Waiver to $10 per car and reducing the 
number of vehicles allowed at the Institute.

The current parking fee waiver of $20 per car is a significant financial burden 
for many of the Institute's participants, who are often low-income and rely on 
public transportation. Reducing the fee to $10 would make it more affordable 
for these participants to attend the Institute's programs.

In addition, reducing the number of vehicles allowed at the Institute would 
help to reduce traffic congestion and pollution in the area. The Institute is 
located in a residential neighborhood, and the increased traffic from 
participants' vehicles has been a source of concern for residents. Reducing 
the number of vehicles would help to mitigate these concerns.

I understand that the Institute needs to generate revenue to cover its 
operating costs. However, I believe that the current parking fee waiver is too 
high and that reducing the number of vehicles would help to reduce traffic 
congestion and pollution. I urge you to consider my request.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker

Natali  Shabani

Vv  Citizen
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